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To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Robertsbridge railway transport and works act
Dear Sir,

I'would like to record my support for the plan to reinstate the railway line between Robertsbridge
and Tenterden.

Although I don't live in the area, I do visit regularly and it seems to me that these towns rely on the money
tourists can bring in. It would be a shame if a NIMBY attitude fostered by the sort of people who are not

reliant on the local economy is allowed to disrupt this project.

My details are:

Mrs Nicola Attwood

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Attwood
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